
Noah is an active member in the Montgomery chapter of the American Guild of Organists (AGO) 

and enthusiastic to play the organ whenever and wherever he can. 

Under the mentorship of his teacher and respected organists in the area, Noah has been given the 

honor of playing at several churches on some phenomenal instruments in Montgomery, Prattville, 

Tallassee, and Birmingham. The members of the Montgomery AGO and the Birmingham AGO have 

been extremely supportive and encouraging to this budding young organist, even sending Noah on 

a Pipe Organ Encounter Advanced in July 6-11, 2025. 

 

Noah is a member of Frazer Methodist in Montgomery and currently serves bi-weekly as an organist 

at First Methodist in Tallassee. He regularly plays preludes and postludes in worship and performs 

in recitals, sharing his love of sacred music with his community. 

 

In addition to his musical pursuits, Noah enjoys fishing and baseball. Noah plans to study organ 

performance and sacred music at the collegiate level, with the long-term goal of becoming a church 

musician, concert organist, and teacher. With God-given talent and an unwavering work ethic, Noah 

Gilstrap desires to honor and preserve a great musical tradition—the pipe organ. 


